
 

 

 
 

May 29, 2025 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

The Selection Committee and the Procurement Division has shortlisted the firms for RFP No. 26-25, 
Emergency Response Mitigation and Restoration Services and proceeded to make an award 
recommendation to the four (4) top-ranked firms, for a period of one (1) year, with four (4), one (1) year 
renewal options.  The ranked firms in order are as follows: 
 

1) Lemoine Disaster Recovery, LLC 
2) SLSCO LTD. 
3) Belfor Property Restoration 
4) Royal Plus, Inc. 
5) ATI Restoration 
6) Service Brothers, LLC 
7) Ulloa Management Group, LLC 

 
Negotiations will soon commence with the four (4) top-ranked firms. If negotiations are unsuccessful with 
any of these firms, the City reserves the right to proceed to the next firm in the ranking. All negotiated 
contracts will be subject to City Council authorization. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Analyst at (727) 444-
7902, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-
4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Leslie Greve 
Leslie Greve 
Procurement Analyst 
 

 

 


